
 

 

 

 

6 August 2008 
 
 
 
Mr Michael Cosgrave 
General Manager Telecommunications 
Australian Competition & Consumer Commission 
Level 35, The Tower 
360 Elizabeth Street 
MELBOURNE VIC 3000   

 

Public Policy and Communications 
 

Executive Director Regulatory Affairs  

Unit 11, Level 2 

11 National Circuit 

BARTON  ACT 2600    

 

 

Telephone 02 6208 0740 

Facsimile 02 9261 8390 
 

Dear Michael 
 
Telstra's ULLS Undertaking and Telstra Efficient Access (TEA) Model 
 
I refer to your letter dated 22 July 2008. Please find sent with this letter the following: 
 

• The TEA model v1.1 (by express post); 
 

• A description of the modifications to the TEA model v1.0; 
 

• Revised documentation for the TEA model; and, 
 

• An addendum to the documentation for the TEA model that deals with 
Customer Lightening Protection. 

 
As per previous versions of the TEA model, v1.1 of the TEA model is confidential and 
may not be made public by the Commission. Version 1.1 of the TEA model is provided 
to the Commission on the same basis as version 1.0 as set out in Telstra’s letter dated 
3 March 2008. 
 
Telstra is in the process of sending v1.1 and v1.1.1 of the TEA model to those people 
who have confidentiality arrangements in place for v1.0 and v1.0.1, respectively.  The 
remainder of the documents provided under cover of this letter, and this letter itself, 
may be made public by the Commission. 
 
I note that the TEA model data dictionary and schematic were emailed to you on 4 
August 2008.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Tony Warren 
Executive Director Regulatory Affairs 
Public Policy and Communications 
 


